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November 29, 2011

In reply refer to

Mr. William Plummer '
213270: oosibodu

Deputy City Engineer

Carlsbad Municipal Water District
1635 Faraday Avenue

Carlsbad, CA 92008

Dear Mr. Plummer:

SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF ADOPTION OF TENTATIVE ORDER NO.
R9-2011-0067, AN ORDER MODIFYING ORDER NO. 2001-352,
MASTER RECLAMATION PERMIT FOR CARLSBAD WATER
RECYCLING FACILITY, SAN DIEGO COUNTY

Enclosed is a copy of Tentative Order No. R9-2011-0067 (tentative Order), which, if
adopted, would modify Order No. 2001-352, Master Reclamation Permit with Waste
Discharge Requirements for the Production and Purveyance of Recycled Water for
Carlsbad Municipal Water District, Carlsbad Water Recycling Facility, San Diego
County. The proposed modifications are to the discharge specifications for iron and
manganese specified in Order No. 2001-352. '

Copies of the Tentative Order as well as an underline strikeout version of the original
Order No. 2001-352 showing the proposed revisions will be available on our website at:
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/. The California Regional Water Quality
Control Board, San Diego Region (San Diego Water Board) plans to consider adopting
the tentative Order at its scheduled meeting on February 8, 2012. The meeting will
begin promptly at 9:00 AM and will be held at the following location:

Board Room
California Regional Water Quality Control Board
San Diego Region
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100
San Diego, CA 92123-4340

To ensure that the San Diego Water Board has the opportunity to fully study and
consider written material, comments should be received in the San Diego Water
Board's office no later than noon on Wednesday, January 25, 2012. Written comments
received after 5:00 p.m. on February 1, 2012 will not be provided to the San Diego
Water Board members prior to the hearing. Written comments should be submitted
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Mr. William Plummer -2- November 29, 2011

electronically to oosibodu@waterboards.ca.gov in Portable Document Format (PDF) or
Microsoft Word.

In the subject line of any response, please include the requested “In reply refer to”
information located in the heading of this letter. For questions pertaining to the subject,
please contact Mr. Fisayo Osibodu at (858)-637-5594 or via e-mail at
oosibodu@waterboards.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

,/N\ . )
!/ i £
/dulie Chan
Chief, Cleanup and Land Discharge Branch

JC:bdk:o0

Enclosure: Tentative Order No. R9-2011-0067

cc w/enclosure:  Mr. Paul Bushee, General Manager
Leucadia Wastewater District
1960 La Costa Ave, Carlsbad, CA 92009

Mr. Dennis Lamb, General Manager
Vallecitos Water District
201 Vallecitos de Oro, San Marcos, CA 92069-1453

Mr. Kevin Hardy, General Manager
Encina Wastewater Authority
6200 Avenida Encinas, Carlsbad, CA 92011-1095
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